The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths

Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC

Ms Maeve Hully Chief Executive Patient & Client Council 1st Floor, Ormeau Baths 18 Ormeau Avenue BELFAST BT2 8HS

Our Ref: BC-0229-16

Date: 24th June 2016

Dear Ms Hully,

Re: Patient Client Council Response to Donaldson Report

On 15 April 2015, the Chair of the Patient Client Council, Ms Maureen Edmondson wrote to the then Minister Jim Wells, MLA in response to the Donaldson Report, copy attached. In that letter she makes reference to the PCC formal response which would be provided by 22nd May 2015. I would be grateful if you could provide the Inquiry with a copy of the PCC formal response to the Donaldson Report.

Yours sincerely,

Bernie Conlon

Secretary to the Inquiry

B. Conton